
 

 

 

 

August 2024 

Dear Families,  

 

 Welcome to Second Grade!  My name is Bill Hartigan and I will be your child’s teacher 

for the 2024-2025 school year.  I just completed my 25th year of teaching elementary 

students. I have been teaching at Mill Creek since it opened. That first year I taught fifth 

grade and then I moved to Kindergarten for five years and then second grade for eleven 

years. Over the last seven years I taught first grade and I am now very excited to be back in 

second grade! Second grade is a special year and I look forward to guiding your child as 

they learn and grow from August to June!   

 It is very important for parents and teachers to maintain a partnership during the 

school year. We share a common goal of supporting your child. Please do not hesitate to 

reach out to me with any questions or concerns. whartigan@cbsd.org  

 

I hope you will attend Back-to-School Night in September. It will be a chance to get to 

know me and a little more about second grade. 

 

I look forward to working with you and your child this year.  Enjoy the rest of your 

summer vacation!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr. H. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Second Grade!
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